
THE TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED 
 

 PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY FOR THE TOWN OF 
MONTVILLE opened a public hearing at the Town Hall Council Chambers on  
Monday, May 4, 2009 at 6:45 pm. The Public Hearing was continued to Thursday May 
21, 2009. The Public Hearing has now been rescheduled to June 1, 2009 at the Town Hall 
Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. for the following: 
 

1. To consider the proposed Sewer Use Rules and Regulations modifications. 
 
 

The proposed Sewer Use Rules and Regulations as amended are on file in the 
Town Clerk’s Office and in the WPCA office. 
 
 

Timothy May, Chairman 
 
Dated at Montville, CT May 19, 2009 

 


